
Just received (not yet read) 
 
From: ….Redacted…. 
]  

Sent: Monday, January 29, 2018 16:12 

To: ….Redacted…. 
Cc: ….Redacted…. 
 

Subject: Harlow Council's response 

 
Dear ….Redacted…. 

 
 
….Redacted…. 
 has asked me to send you the attached Harlow Council’s formal observations to the Epping Forest Local 
Plan – Regulation 19 consultation. 
 
Kind regards 
 
….Redacted…. 
 
….Redacted…. 
 
Forward Planning Manager 
Harlow Council, Civic Centre, The Water Gardens, Harlow, Essex. CM20 1WG   
Tel: 01279 446258 
Email: Paul.MacBride@Harlow.gov.uk 
 
This E-Mail and any attachments are intended for the addressee only, and may contain confidential or 
privileged information. If you are not, or suspect you are not, the intended recipient, you must not copy, 
distribute or take any action in reliance on it. If you have received this E-Mail in error please notify us 
immediately and delete this E-Mail and any attachments. Please note that although this message has 
been checked for viruses, we cannot guarantee that this message or any attachment is virus free or has 
not been intercepted or amended. The information contained in this E-Mail may be subject to public 
disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. Unless the information is legally exempt from 
disclosure, the confidentiality of this E-Mail and your reply cannot be guaranteed. The views of the 
author may not necessarily reflect those of the Council. All communications sent to or from the Council 
may be subject to recording and / or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation. 
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